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VTP/ELB/SLS/Year R Trip/Wingham July 2022           April 2022 
 
 
Dear Year R Parents and Carers 

 

We have been fortunate enough to be able to organise a school trip to Wingham Wildlife Park for the children in 
Reception, which will be on Thursday 7th July 2022. The aim of this trip will be to further enhance the children's 
understanding of animal habitats, and they will have the opportunity to explore the park making their own 
observations and share their ideas and feelings with each other about their experiences.  
 

Your child will need to come to school at the normal time and in uniform.  Please ensure that they also have a 
waterproof coat and suitable shoes.  We will travel from school by coach in the morning, spend the day at the farm 
looking at the animals and engaging in some activities, before making our way back to school by 3.10pm. 
 

Children in Year R are entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals and so a packed lunch can be provided by the 
school kitchen – please let us know if this is required on the Google Form detailed below.  If your child does bring a 
packed lunch in from home, then please ensure that it is in a disposable bag.   
 

We are asking for a contribution of £23.00 per child, which covers the cost of travel and the entrance fee.  The 
school has already subsidised some of this cost to make it as affordable as we can.  
 

Unfortunately, if not enough funds are collected then the trip will have to be cancelled.  All payments should be 
made on Parent Pay by no later than Thursday 30th June.  If you have forgotten or misplaced your login details, 
please contact our Finance Department on 01795 426091 who will be happy to send you a reminder. Please contact 
us if you are unable to pay for your child to attend this trip. 
 

The Google Form https://forms.gle/75p1MwajJWu3LamBA should also be completed by no later than Thursday 30th 
June, but we would appreciate it if you could fill it in sooner rather than later. 
 
As you can imagine this is a lovely opportunity for the children. The children really enjoyed the topic of animals and 
showed great interest in dinosaurs! Wingham now have a new dinosaur attraction that they should really enjoy. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Strachan   Miss Rayner 
Mrs Strachan    Miss Rayner 
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